## Begin forwarded message:

From: Cllr Dudley < Cllr.Dudley@RBWM.gov.uk > Subject: Re: Lowbrook Academy accommodation

Date: 3 June 2016 at 11:41:18 BST

To: Jackie Grose < Jackie. Grose@RBWM.gov.uk>

**Cc:** Dave Rooney < <a href="mailto:roond002@lowbrookacademy.co.uk">roond002@lowbrookacademy.co.uk</a>>, Lowbrook - Dominque Du Pre < <a href="mailto:d-dupre@hotmail.com">d-dupre@hotmail.com</a>>, Kevin McDaniel <a href="mailto:Kevin.McDaniel@RBWM.gov.uk">Kevin.McDaniel@RBWM.gov.uk</a>>,

Alison Alexander < Alison. Alexander @ RBWM.gov.uk >, Cllr Airey

<cli>n.airey@rbwm.gov.uk
li>, Cllr Saunders < Cllr.Saunders@RBWM.gov.uk</li>
li>, cllr

brimacombe <cllr.brimacombe@rbwm.gov.uk>, Cllr McWilliams

<Cllr.McWilliams@RBWM.gov.uk>, Cllr Bullock <cllr.bullock@RBWM.gov.uk>

Dear Dave - I understand you have a series of meetings today. I wanted to confirm that we are supportive of you having "quality" space and will share the downside risk of ultimate tender prices with you. I understand you can put ~£50,000 "at risk" with RBWM taking the balance of the competitively tendered price risk over and above our currently approved spending limit. This is of course subject to our formal approval process.

You have a wonderful school, and in expanding choice for parents RBWM will ensure you have the quality of space your pupils and staff deserve.

Regards. Simon

Cllr Simon Dudley, Maidenhead Riverside Ward, Leader of The Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead Bray Parish Council - Holyport Ward Twitter @MrSimonDudley

Founder and Chair of Governors, Holyport College Chair of Governors, Riverside Primary School Founder, Forest Bridge School

On 2 Jun 2016, at 09:02, Jackie Grose < Jackie. Grose@RBWM.gov.uk > wrote:

## Email sent on behalf of Alison Alexander and Cllr Natasha Airey

Please find attached letter from Alison Alexander and Cllr Natasha Airey, hard copy posted today.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Regards